
Februaw 27, 2002

_Rev. Edward M. O’Flahen2¢, S.J.
Archdiocese of Boston
2121 Co~mnonwealth Avenue
Brighton, MA 02135

Dear Fr. O’Flaherty:

Thank you for your telephone call of Thursday, February 21, during
which I informed you that I had left St. Patrick Rectory, Natick,
Massachusetts as requested.

i am gratefi_tl for yonr acknowledgment of the Canons of the Church
stating that the Cardinal must provide me with domicile and salary. Thank
you for your continuing efforts in finding me a place to live. I hope to hear
from you soon.

Sincerely,

~lnes J. Foley

FOLEY, JAMEs J.-2 690


